
 

 

10th June 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Nursery Mathematics Workshop 

for Parents / Carers: Tuesday 29th June 
 
We would like to invite you to attend a Mathematics Workshop on Tuesday 29th June from 3.30pm - 
4.00pm. The purpose of this workshop is to gain a better understanding of how the Nursery delivers 
mathematics sessions through the Early Years Foundation Stage and to provide advice about how you 
can support your child at home. 
 
If you are able to attend the workshop, please return the slip, below, to your child’s teacher. 
 
We hope you can join us on this day for further advice about ways to help your child develop their 
mathematics skills. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Nursery Staff 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Nursery Mathematics Workshop 
 

I will attend the Mathematics Workshop on Tuesday 29th June. 
 

Child’s name: _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): ________________________________________________________________ 
 


